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 Hello everyone and welcome to another month in the classroom. I hope everyone is 

having fun and has had a great start to the summer. With summer coming into full swing please 

make sure that your infant is dressed correctly for the heat. We want to make sure that they 

always stay healthy and happy in the classroom, so their comfort is definitely an important role.  

Last month we started introducing water play to some of the older infants in the 

classroom, and it was a hit so we will continue this as the infants grow, learn, and become more 

comfortable with the different aspects. Depending on the heat, humidity, and UV we might take 

walks to the park and back. If you want your child to wear specific sunscreen, please bring it in, 

so we can apply it when needed, if not then we will apply a brand of sunscreen we have on hand 

here in the classroom. 

An important event that is happening this month is that Mia will turn 1, so make sure to 

wish her a happy birthday. After her birthday Mia will be leaving us and transferring over to the 

toddler room, even though we will miss her, we are so excited to watch her grow and learn with 

her new teachers.  

 I would also like to note that the center will be closed Thursday, July 4th, in the spirit 

of the holidays. We will resume regular hours the following day Friday, July 5th. If your infant 

will be missing any extra days around the holidays to spend time with family or any other 

reasons, please let us know.  

 Once again, with the weather warming up please make sure your child has appropriate 

clothing in their bin, and that everything is stocked at all times for your child. Please remember 

to check your infant's daily gram in case they might need anything. If you have any questions, 

comments, or concerns please feel free to contact Ms. Jewel or Ms. Teresa, thank you! 
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